The New Mexico Department of Veterans Services is presenting
a Carlsbad State Veterans Cemetery briefing on July 21

DVS Personnel will Include:

Edward Mendez--State Veterans Benefits/Cemeteries & Memorial Programs
director

David Walker--Cemetery and Memorial Program bureau chief
Dagmar Youngberg--Eddy County veterans service officer

The briefing is scheduled for 4 p.m. at American Legion Post 7 (2311 Legion St.)
and will cover the following:

» Potential Layout of the Cemetery

» Requisites for internment

» Information about job opportunities
» Anticipated groundbreaking date

>

Please spread the word--all veterans, family members, and members of the public
interested in a state veterans cemetery in Carlsbad are encouraged to attend.




